Notes from the June 12, 2020 call

Discussions on the relevance of 360X and the COVID-19 pandemic, and future development of the specification:

® Nursing homes/LTC faciltities are hot-spots, what can be done to help care givers?

O LTC to acute referrals/transfers

© Acute to nursing home re-admits (Note that the re-admit may not be to the same facility that originated the referral)
® Extra-clinical services, can we extend 360X there?

o different context for content, C-CDA has too much information, most of it not useful for the referral recipient.

© BSeR has initial work in that area, as well as the Gravity Project

It seems that looking at LTC to acute referrals is a logical next step.

Discussion to continue next week, June 19th.
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